Room &

Roydvale School

117 Roydvale Avenue
CHRISTCHURCH

Tuesday 17 July 2007

To whom it may concern,

We are a year 4 class at Roydvale Primary School. This term we are learning about putting text,
drawings and photographs into meaningful contexts using digital cameras and computers. Our
teacher, Mrs Perriam, said that if we could gather enough complimentary tickets for atttractions
around ChCh we could go and complete our project using them. We are naturally VERY excited
about this and would appreciate any help you were able to give. We are seeking 4 children's passes
and one adult pass (our parent help and transporter) -5 in total. Our parent helper would bring our
small group during school time.

On return to school, we will create and publish a brochure for your business/attraction that appeals
to children. These will not only be seen by students from our school and other schools in
Christchurch, but we plan to be part of an international project, which allows schools to share their
work to others from all around the world! What better way to advertise?

Please see our self-addressed envelope for easy return. We need replies by Friday 27 July so we
can plan our next steps. We thank you very much for reading our letter and eagerly await you
response.

Your help in assisting us with a 'worthwhile', real-life context is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Room 8 students
Roydvale School



